SAN JOSE STATE COLLEGE

SAN JOSE T4, CALIFORNIA

Acapemic CounciL June 2, 1966
ACADEMIC COUNCIL POLICY RECOMMENDATION #866-15

At its meeting of June 2, 1966 the Academic Council adopted
the following recommendations of the Ad Hoc Committee on Evalua-
tion of Foreign Degrees:

1. That the Academic Senate of the California State
Colleges be requested to appoint a committee of
qualified individuals to study the matter of
foreign degrees and to recommend system-wide poli-
cies and procedures for evaluating their equiva-
lency with U, S. degrees.

2. That, until such policies and procedures are
established, appointing officials at San Jose
State College conduct their own evaluations of
foreign degrees presented by applicants for
positions, using available assistance of the
Dean of Admissions and through him, of various
other offices such as the University of California,
the U. S. Office of Education, and the American
Council on Education. In no case should a
foreign doctorate be accepted as the equivalent
of a U. S. doctorate without such investigation
and assessment.
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